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Laborers for a Plentiful Harvest
One year ago, The Baptist Children’s 

Village launched its Youth Detention 
Intervention Program (YDIP). In talking with 
now YDIP Director Darron Byrd, leadership 
was stunned to learn that there are 17 youth 
detention facilities in Mississippi and that 
there was no one intentionally or regularly 
sharing the Gospel with young people in these 
facilities. That was a year ago. Today Darron 
and his Assistant (and son) Jordan Byrd, 
along with trained volunteers are sharing the 
Good News of Jesus Christ with teens in six 
of the seventeen Mississippi facilities. This 
year 30 incarcerated teenagers have made 
professions of faith through this ministry. 

These young people are hungry for God’s 
Word. Volunteer Randy Mascagni says, “It’s 
exciting to see God at work each week. Seeing 
lives changed and young people learn His 
Word for the first time speaks loudly to God’s 
love and forgiveness available to all”. Darron 
says that many of these children have never 
heard the Gospel. Many have never been to 
church or heard the children’s Bible stories 
most of us are so familiar with. “This is an 
unengaged, unreached people group right here 
in Mississippi,” Darron explains.

“The response by the young people is 
overwhelming,” Darron continues. Over 95% 

of the teenagers who fill out a survey request 
one-on-one meetings to talk about Jesus. 
Volunteer Mary Sanders shares, “It’s a joy to 
speak with these girls each week. They are at 
a crisis point where they may be more open to 
listen to truth about God’s love for them and 
His plans for their life.” When young people 
make a profession of faith they are allowed 
to meet with Darron and his team for small 
group Bible study where they are learning 
how to study scripture and are encouraged 
to memorize scripture. One young man 
memorized over 60 verses in four months! His 
team also works to meet with each of the teens 
who request a personal meeting.

First volunteer graduating class - Morrison Heights Baptist Church Hungry for God's Word



Legislative Updates

Laborers for a Plentiful Harvest (continued)
God has richly blessed this new ministry and is growing it much more quickly than we 

anticipated. Consequently, there is a real need for additional partners to be trained and take the 
Gospel to this unreached group of young people. All volunteers are provided comprehensive training 
to equip them for this ministry that they believe God is calling them to. 

Since many of these teenagers are released and feel their only choice is to return to the only 
family and friends they have known, we have an extraordinary need for partner churches to provide 
mentoring and connectivity for them. Aftercare is a key component to helping these new Christians 
be successful in navigating their new life in Christ. The battle between their new life and their former 
life is real and most of them are not at all equipped for the battle.

 If your church is interested in mentoring or in finding out more information about the Youth 
Detention Intervention Program contact Darron Byrd at 601-952-2422 or dbyrd@bcvms.com.

“The harvest is plentiful, but the laborers are few. Therefore, pray earnestly to the Lord of the 
harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.” - Luke 10:2

The Baptist Children’s Village (BCV), along with national partner CORE (Coalition For Residential 
Excellence) and state partner MACCA (Mississippi Association of Child Care Agencies) continue to 
be heavily involved in legislative debates advocating for safety and quality provision for children in 
Mississippi and throughout America.  BCV Executive Director Sean Milner and Director of Programs 
Charlie Rogers just returned from Washington DC where they met with Congressional leaders to 
secure their support for HR 3852 and opposition to HR 2955 and its companion S 1351.

HR 3852 Create Accountable Respectful Environments (CARE) for Children Act is a bipartisan 
national effort to safely provide for more hurting children and to help secure the BCV’s right to do 
what we do. Previous legislation like the Families First Prevention Services Act was but one of the 
attempts to remove our ability to care for children. They were unsuccessful in their attempts to 
thwart the ministry of the BCV because, due to the extraordinary generosity of our donors, we were 
not dependent on any government dollars for our services.  HR 3852 however, is our attempt to 
reestablish our right to provide quality care for hurting children and families; and to share the Good 
News of Jesus Christ with each one of them. Congressmen Michael Guest and Mike Ezell have 
already signed off on this bill.  Please contact them and let them know how much you appreciate 
their leadership in protecting children. Please also contact Bennie Thompson and Trent Kelly and 
ask them to join their colleagues in supporting HR 3852 and be a part of meaningful legislation that 
protects our vulnerable children and your BCV’s right to serve them.  You will want to know that 
Sean A. Milner, BCV’s executive director, helped draft this bill.

Senator Rick Scott in Florida is considering dropping a companion bill in the Senate so please 
ask your Senators Roger Wicker and Cindy Hyde-Smith to contact Rick Scott’s office and join him in 
sponsoring this important legislation.

We can also use your help in defeating HR 2955 and companion bill S 1351 entitled 
“Stop Institutional Child Abuse Act.  This bill does not, in fact, “stop institutional child abuse” 
or acknowledge that many agencies like your BCV provide safely for hurting children. Please let 
Senators Wicker and Smith know how much you appreciate their acknowledgement that they will 
NOT vote for this bill. Please also contact your congressmen to thank them for not voting for this 
dangerous bill that would empower the US Health and Human Services Director to appoint nine 
people from nine departments in Washington to spend three years to return and tell Congress what 
should be put into law as to how we are to operate. Currently, your BCV is free to make decisions 
that we feel are healthiest for the children and families we serve.  We appreciate your help in 
ensuring that we continue to enjoy that freedom.

More Volunteer Training

Sean Milner with Senator Trent Lott

MACCA with Representative Michael Guest

MACCA On the Senate Building Steps



Pictured: L to R— CORE President Tom Robinson, David Rainey, CORE 
Executive Director Don Forrester, BCV Executive Director Sean Milner

Martha and David celebrate with friends Sean and Elizabeth Milner

Alumnus Wins National Award
Alumnus David Rainey was selected as the 2023 Catherine Hershey 

Awards Alumnus of the Year. When asked about the acknowledgement, 
David laughingly explains, “I had no idea . . . until they called my name, 
I had no idea.” David’s humility is but one of his winning qualities. In 
his nomination BCV Executive Director Sean Milner writes, “David’s 
appreciation for the BCV is matched only by his commitment to us.” 
That commitment is evident in his willingness to speak on behalf of the 
ministry at any time and his intentional efforts to enlist donors, including 
his own bank, as major donors to invest in children so that family trees 
can be changed as was his.

David is married to his high school sweetheart, Martha Witt. Their 
three children are all Believers and have college educations. Their 
youngest daughter, Rachel, has a master’s degree in social work and is a 
Case Manager at the BCV where her daddy once lived.

As a role model for current BCV children, who are now where 
David once was, he can help them see what is possible for their lives.

David recalls, "The home I have built with my wife and three children 
in New Albany, Mississippi sits in stark contrast to the life I knew growing 
up where there was constant shouting, and even gun fights between my 
mother and father. I was surrounded by anger from a very young age and 
grew to be a bitter, angry teenager. I had no dreams or expectations of 
even graduating high school."

Martha shares 1 Corinthians 13:13 that says, “So now faith, hope, 
and love abide, these three; but the greatest of these is love.” She 
explains that this scripture is so important for a wife, parent, mentor, 
friend, or family and that, “hope and prayer give courage to know 
tomorrow can be a better day.”

David came to know the Lord while a teenager living at The Baptist 
Children’s Village and, though he struggled to do so, he graduated high 
school, and later earned a college degree in business administration. 
Today David is a successful businessman and a current and longtime 
member of the Board of Education for the city of New Albany.

The national Catherine Hershey Awards Program was launched 
in 2005 with a specific focus on residential education. The awards 
program is sponsored by the Milton Hershey School and is administered 
by CORE (Coalition of Residential Excellence). This prestigious award was 
presented at the Awards Luncheon at the 2023 CORE Conference held 
in September in Chamberlain, South Dakota. Martha reflects, “It was a 
wonderful event and David was so honored. I had never heard of CORE. It 
is such a mission to work with and help these schools and homes.”

The Baptist Children’s Village and CORE continue to be strong partners 
in the efforts to ensure excellence in residential childcare nationwide.

More Volunteer Training

Sean Milner with Senator Trent Lott



BCV TRIBUTE GIFTS
Throughout the year, families memorialize and honor family members and special friends with a gift to The Baptist Children’s Village. Small groups honor teachers 
and the special people in their lives. For each tribute gift received, the donor receives an acknowledgement letter and receipt. A personal letter is sent to the 
honoree informing them of the gift given in their honor. Family members are informed of a gift given in memory of their loved one. The BCV is herein publishing the 
list of honorees and donors recently received. We are grateful to the many thoughtful donors who pay tribute to the special people in their lives. 

You can visit baptistchildrensvillage.com/give or use the enclosed envelope to give a gift of honor or memory for your loved one(s) to The Baptist Children’s Village.

July 16, 2023 through October 15, 2023

In Honor of
The Staff of FBC Summit

Kathy Patrick

Jesus Christ Our Lord & 

Savior
Mr. & Mrs. Jimmie E. Poole

Dr. Craig Adams
The Northway Family

Rob Brown
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas R. Brown

Brad & Melissa Crochet
Ms. Louise Y. Ragland

Kassidy Gautier
Dr. Milton B. Baxter, Sr.

Carolyn Gorton
Johnnie DePoyster

Katherine Hill
Rodney & Linda Bevill

Martha Holloway
Ms. Rosie Daughdrill

Charlie Jacobs
Jimmie & Margaret Poole

Madge D. Johnston
Ms. Patricia H. Domin
Dr. Lisa W. Smith
Mrs. Robin Thomas

Dr. & Mrs. William Joel Lofton
Mr. & Mrs. Billie J. Lofton

Bette Gail Lindley Meek
Jim & Dee Lindley

Darren Michael
Ms. Marsha L. Webb

Joseph & Dee Parker
Keith & Wanda Lott

Byron P. Pope
Diane Pope

Myra Elma Pope
Diane Pope

Stanley & Gayle Varsel
Mr. & Mrs. Tommy Hickman

Lynn Wagner
Mr. William Emmons

David Wamsley
Barry & Brenda Warnock

Joanna Watson
Mrs. Betty Hall

Elizabeth Wilds
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas R. Brown

Thad & Kathy Wright
Keith & Wanda Lott

In Memory of
Adolph Adams

Paul & Sarah Allen

JoAnn Alford
Gene & Cheryl McMichael & 
Family
Terry's Creek BC

William Ervin Amacker, Jr.
Pat (Holden) Stanford & Family

Joan Anding
Betty & Ronnie Crosby
Joe & Trish Maggio

Mrs. Theresa Cox Ard
The Joel & Shirley Hale Family

Lori Axton
Odie & Patsy O. Smith

Myrtle K. Axton
Odie & Patsy O. Smith

Philbert Axton
Odie & Patsy O. Smith

Bro. Billy Wayne Baker
Mrs. Rebecca M. Baker

Lucille Baughman
Betty Sue Coleman

Wesley Berry
Sharon & Herman Dungan
Eddie & Delia Speights

David Willard Black
Sarah Brunt & Family

Betty Jean Booker
Calvary BC
Bruce & Sonya Walley

Thomas N. & Eva Ann Boschert
Curtis & Barbara Boschert

Lynn Boyte
Rogers & Springfield Families

Betty H. Bozeman
Neal & Lynn Bozeman

Mrs. Betty Brock
Women on Mission, FBC 
McComb

Mot Cross Brown
Bud & Shelby Varner

Billy Buford
Mike & Cheryl Calcote

Dr. Duane Burgess
Herman & Sharon Dungan

Naomi Burgess
Herman & Sharon Dungan

Lucille Burke
R. W. & Jane Cantrell

Jerry Burkett
Herman & Sharon Dungan

Mr. James (Jim) Butler
Mrs. Bettye M. Butler

Frank Cade
Frank & Teresa Montague

William A. (Bill) Carroll, Jr.
Martin & Marilyn Carroll
David & Celeste Carroll
Chris & DeAnne Harris

Carroll (Nubby) Case
Barney & Paula Albritton

Peggy Chouccoli
Larry & Judy Bowman
Mid Delta Baptist Association

Earl Coats
Mr. & Mrs. Victor Johnson

Terrell Cobb
Larry & Pam Gnemi

Beatrice T. Collins
Linda & Charles Davis

Mrs. Mary Etta Connor
Mrs. Pam T. Poole

Mrs. Hazel Cook
W. A. Moser   
 Elaine Moser
Golden Circle SSC, FBC Richton

Bob Cozart
Adult SSC, Macedonia BC

William H. Creel
Mrs. Frances T. Creel

Rev. Norman & Mayme Crochet
Ms. Louise Y. Ragland

Bettye Elizabeth G. Davis
Mr. Troy Davis

Beth Dean
Miss Diane, Katrina, Susan, & 
Families

Mike Dean
Brenda Dean

Mrs. Britty Deere
Mr. & Mrs. Craig Haskins

John Lewis Dill
Pheba BC

Mr. Richard (Dick) Douglas

Richard & Tony Rogers Families

Gerald Dungan
Dean & Nancy Nassar

Amy Dunn
Otis Dunn

Jamie Edwards
Mrs. Pam T. Poole

Rev. & Mrs. Cliff Ellis
Mr. Earl Ellis

Gene Estes
Ms. Patricia Triplett

Mrs. Mary Sue Ethridge
Prentiss HS Class of 1964

Mary Katharine Evans
Don Vineyard SSC, Brandon 
BC

Dorothy Jean Lloyd Fellows
Leroy & Sandra Peeples

William (Bill) Felsher
Rose Anna & Jimmy Welch

Caleb Ryan Fields
HBC Women on Mission

Mr. Sammy Fisher
Jim & Dianna Forbes

Mary Ethel Fondren
Leroy & Sandra Peeples

John Fraccia
Herman & Sharon Dungan

Mrs. Annie G. Frazier
Mrs. Philene Allen
The Milton Burd Senior Adult 
SSC, FBC Cleveland

Sharon Lynn Fulks
Mrs. Rosiland Daves

Cindy Fuller
Barney & Paula Albritton

Tessie Morgan Garner
Carolyn M. Hill

Mrs. Jo Garrett
Mr. James Brents

Mr. Dale Glass
Ms. Betty Glass

Floyd Noah Goar
W. A. Moser
Elaine Moser
Golden Circle SSC, FBC 
Richton
Lynn Robinson
Beverly Smith



Karan A. Gordon
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Alexander

Mrs. Laura Omega Prine 
Gordon

Barry & Brenda Warnock

Billy Gorey
Dale & Elaine Haag

Mr. Sandy Gray
Mrs. Pam T. Poole

Celia B. Greenlee
Mr. Walter R. Greenlee

Mrs. Janice Lee Haddox
Jim & Dianna Forbes

Margaret Hambright
Sharon & Herman Dungan

Mrs. Polly Harie
Mr. James Brents

Christen Paul Harper
Martha Harper

Drew Harrington
Jackie & Carolyn Wooley

Allen Harris, Jr.
Jim & June Blair

Ann Hatcher
Don Porter

Mrs. Pearline Hegwood
Alice Grisham

Mrs. Glenda Hendrix
Mrs. Nancy Kimbrough

Matthew Hickman
Dr. & Mrs. Rory Lee

Mrs. Effie Higginbotham
Mitzi & Tim Bland

Mrs. Pat Hodges
Hickory BC

Geoff Hodgson
Ed Griffin & Family

Archie & Myrtle Holmes
Mr. Larry Holmes

Glen Holmes
Joy Stewart

Kent Holmes
Eddie & Delia Speights

Wendy Champion Hood
Mr. & Mrs. Terry E. Champion

Carl E. Howard
Mrs. Bettye Howard

Carl (Ed) Howard II
Mrs. Bettye Howard

Wesley Howard
Barney & Paula Albritton

Mary Huckaby
Kolola Springs BC

Denise Jackson
The Class of 1968

Mr. Joe Alvin Jackson
Danny & Robbie Campbell
Clarke Veneers & Plywood
Hugh & Peggy Jackson
Alex Paul Woods

Mrs. Evelyn James
Mr. & Mrs. David White

Mr. Lamont Rowlands Jarrell
Charlie & Eloise Marquette
Pine Grove BC
Connie & Rick Sable
Ellen & Benjy Yates

Toni Jarrell
Mary/Martha SSC, Central BC

Cheryl Johnson
Mary/Martha SS, Central BC

Herbert Randall Johnson
Arthur & Alicia P. Burnett

Mr. Victor C. Johnson
Mrs. Jacquelyn F. Johnson

Randall Johnson
Ms. Patricia Triplett

Robert Johnson
Eva Moree

Vickie Johnson
Jackie Johnson

Tiffany & Jason Ketchum

Mavis Johnston
Marjorie M. Johnston & 
Family

Pete Jolly
Beverly Smith
Becky & Warren Strickland

Stanton Wayne Jones
Mrs. Barbara Jones

Wallace Alonzo Jones
Ms. Susan B. Hammett

Linda Jordan
Jeanette & Jimmy O'Mara

Mr. Bo Wesley Keeton
New Zion BC

Don Keith
Jeanette & Jimmy O'Mara

Ms. Blanche Keller
Union Church BC

Doris & Tom Kelly
Ms. Demetria T. Bouchillon

Mr. Glen Edward King
Mrs. Kathi Miller

Mrs. Susan Loraine Kinton
Dianne Alford
Mr. & Mrs. Danny Young
David & Dianne Durrett
Chris & Sandra Federick
Bill & Freddie Greer
Attala Beagle Club
Ladies SSC, Standing Pine BC
Mrs. Jane McPhail
Frank & Penny Perry
Kent & Elaine Shirley
Clavis & Mary Lou Thornton

Judy Loftin Kittrell
Prentiss HS Class of 1964

Todd A. Knight
Ms. Jill Knight

David Krauss
Herman & Sharon Dungan
Eddie & Delia Speights

Sid Law
Mrs. Kathi Miller

Guy Lenoir
Daniel & Dianne Smith

Dr. Henry Lewis III
Mrs. Pam T. Poole

Rose Alyece Lowe
Eva Moree

Sara Luttrell
Louis & Kathy Dugas

Bonnie Magee
Rosemary Bradley

Patsy Mangialardi
Mrs. Carrie Henderson

Mrs. Jeanette Mapp
Walter & Shirley Daniel

Martha Martin
Planters Supply

Mr. Harold G. Marx
Millicent, Amy, Davie, John, & 
David Ledbetter

Bill & Vivian McClelland
Mr. Larry Holmes

Mrs. Sherry McClellan
Mrs. Edith M. Aldridge

Judy Winfield McCoy
Mrs. Joyce Barnes

Mr. Franky McElvoy
Alice Grisham
Tim & Beth McWilliams

Dollie Elizabeth McKenzie
Faithful Workers SSC, Salem 
BC

Chad McMullen
Herman & Sharon Dungan

Mae McNair
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Williamson

Martha McSherry
Renee Newton

Mr. James Mercier
The Tony Rogers Family

Nannie Jewel Messer
Jesse & Peggy Johnson

Leoma Middleton
Margaret Nelson

Barbara Mills
Warren & Becky Strickland

James Milner
Larry & Jo Beth Burkheimer

Mrs. Lois Mitchell
Paul & Sharon Ervin
Cousie & Susan Giglio
Greg & Stephanie Hood
June Howard

Marie Moody
Dale & Elaine Haag

Herbert Morris
Daniel, Dianne & Alissa Smith

Mrs. Verneta (Nita) Morrison
Royal & Cynthia Dearen
Joyce & Greg Hutchinson
Lillian A. Jones
Dr. Louester A. S. Robinson
Peter J. Robinson
Renee Worley

Mrs. Janice Mullins
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Brown

Dewey Murphree
Oldtown BC

Ann Murphy
Mrs. Agatha Barrentine
Kolola Springs BC

Patricia Cade Needham
Maxie C. Foster
Laurie & Chris Tant

Ellen Marlene Nelms
Larry & Susan Bonner

Jon Edward Nester
Larry & Deborah Tarnabine

Ernest & Louise Oberhousen
Odie & Patsy O. Smith

Mr. Bill Oberschmidt
The Tony Rogers Family

Ms. Julia Pachmayr
Adult III SSC, North Columbia BC

J. V. & Mary K. Parker
Mr. & Mrs. Michael W. Parker

Allen Bert Parnell
Mrs. Sherry Parnell

Mr. William Harold (Red) 
Parrett

Dottie Buchanan
Mary Alice Jolly
Sarah J. Lowry
Shirlene Tolar

Randy Pepper
Barney & Paula Albritton

Ann A. Perry
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence King & 
Family

Sue Pevey
Tom & Lynn Gunter

Mr. Leo Pharis
Mr. James Brents

Kenny Phillips
Tim & Beth McWilliams

Polly Pierce
Dr. Joe Wiggins

Mrs. Sarah Pilgrim
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas C. Hill

Mary Ruth Pinter
Michael & Shirell Betts

Mr. Charles E. Poindexter
Adult 2 Men's SSC, FBC 
Kosciusko
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Alexander
Mary Ann Calhoun
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Huffman
Mr. Lee S. Norris
John & Mary Corinne Shaw
Bill & Miriam Simpson
Jackie & Jo Ann Sprayberry
John & Lynn Wiggers

BCV Tribute Gifts (continued)



Mrs. Patsy Pressler
Mrs. Tena Haskins

Sheri Prestage
Carl & Eunice Woolery

Ruth M. Ratchford
Ran Humphreys

Mrs. Frances Read
Mrs. Willough Krinard

Bro. Bill Renick
Dottie Buchanan
Robert & Sue Cooper

Mr. Cecil B. Rhodes
Jim & Dianna Forbes

Gladys Johnson Rigby
Arlington BC

Mike Riley
Barney & Paula Albritton

Jaynette Robertson
Kolola Springs BC

Mrs. Grace L. Rogers

Mr. S. L. Rogers

Michael (Mike) Rollins
Senior Adult SSC, Siloam BC

Lisa Ross
Larry & Marilyn Spears

Mrs. Jane Rounsavall
Mrs. Bobbie Potter

Mr. Roy Rushing
Jim & Dee Lindley

Mary Rutland
Mike & Cindy Easterling

Dr. Reagan Sadler
Mr. & Mrs. Steven McLaurin

Evelyn Sanderford
Barry & Brenda Warnock
The Children of the Late 
Newman & Marye Helen 
Webster

Terry Sandridge
Ann & Jimmy Williamson

Mr. Tommy Sasser
Barney & Paula Albritton

Gary Saucier
Ruth & Cheer SSC, Juniper 
Grove BC

Talmadge Saucier
Daniel & Dianne Smith

Annie Jean Scott
Glenda Scarbrough

Rev. Harold D. Scott
Gayle Hill
John Moss
The Yokefellow SSC
Glynn Woods

Mr. Lavan B. Seales
Mrs. Frances Seales

Gary Seymour
Mrs. Carrie Henderson

Rose Shaw
Kolola Springs BC

Mrs. Pauline Shepard
The Gleaners SSC, FBC 
Newton

Tommy Simmons
Mrs. Pam Tucker

Lamar Sims, Jr.
Mrs. Bettye Howard

Mrs. Mary Helen Sims
Susan M. Dill

Janet Smith
Barney & Paula Albritton

John & Lorina Smith
Odie & Patsy O. Smith

Marjorie Smith
Robert & Lowedia Doolin
Sheila Smith

Miss Ann Elaine Smith
Ms. Faith McCann

Mr. Charles Smith
Jim & Dee Lindley

Mr. James E. Smith
Mr. & Mrs. Brent Chastang

Mr. Sidney Arnold (Jake) 

Smith
Barry & Brenda Warnock

Odie & Carmen Smith, Sr.
Odie & Patsy O. Smith

Sherri L. Smith
Odie & Patsy O. Smith

John E. Sproles
Mrs. Rosiland Daves

Nita Stinson
Cindy Crain
Deanie Young

Mary Evelyn Stokes
Jackie & Jo Ann Sprayberry
Mary Woods

Mrs. Mary Barrett Stokes
Trinity BC

Mr. Fred Thomas Stringer, Jr.
Jim & Dianna Forbes

Terry Summers
Paul & Sarah Allen

Mr. Albert Morris Sweatt
Jim & Dianna Forbes

Ray Tallent
Frank & Sheila Hillman

Doris Lynn Tart
Victor & Mary Pettway 
Simmons

Mrs. Jean Taylor
Faith & Fred Roberts

Sarah Thames
Ms. Janice M. Thames

James (Buddy) Thomas
Ms. Bettye Davis

Louise Thomas
Mike & Diane Hendrix

Mrs. Anita Thomas
Mrs. Patricia Evans

Vessie Thompson
Rebekah SSC, Midway BC

Francis Louise Timmons
Ricky Burgess
Scott & Becki Cummings
Jo, Shawn & Merita
David & Ellen Miller
Morgan Cardiovascular
Glen & Cheryl Sullivan
Anne Wood

Birdie W. Tuggle
Mr. Robert J. Tuggle

Ms. Andrea Tynes
Jackie & Carolyn Wooley

Bro. Bobby Waggoner
Ebenezer BC

Maurice Walker
Mr. E. J. Trosclair

Mr. Billy Walker
Ms. Betty Killebrew
The Putman Family

Linda W. Walls
Carolyn Payne

Irma Walters
Fellowship BC

Raymond Ward
Betty Hall

Karen Wells
Betty Hall

Mr. Edgar Dale Williams
Bennie Sasser

Hugh Allen Williamson
Jeanette & Jimmy O'Mara

Mrs. Joanne Willis
Mrs. Wanda DeLee
Mr. & Mrs. Charles R. Mitchell

David Wilson
Mr. & Mrs. William D. Moak

Rev. A. V. (Sonny) Windham, Jr.
Arlington BC

Charles Wood
Seekers SSC, FBC Eupora

David Woodruff
Jesse & Peggy Johnson
Jerry Hampton

BCV Tribute Gifts (continued)

You can help children without affecting your budgets.
There exists an opportunity for Mississippi business owners and individuals to help provide homes, food, education,
and medical care for at-risk children in Mississippi. They are able to do this without changing or increasing their
budgeted charitable donations or expenses. 

Your Tax Liability . . . Give it to the Government . . . or Give it to Change Children's Lives.
Mississippi Individuals & Businesses Eligible for Tax Credit

Here is how:
Passed in 2019 by the MS Legislature, the Children’s Promise Act allows  business owners to receive
a dollar-for-dollar tax credit of up to half their MS tax liability by gifting that portion to an Eligible
Charitable Organization (ECO) like The Baptist Children’s Village. Individuals may receive a tax credit of
up to $3,000 if filing jointly ($1,500 filing single). 

CHILDREN’S PROMISE ACT TAX CREDIT
For more information about application deadlines contact Tim McWilliams at tmcwilliams@bcvms.com or 601.952.2422  



I LOVE fall. I love everything about fall... the colors, the crisp 
air, the Thanksgiving holiday decorations, food and family. When we 
experience that first hint of fall weather, I am immediately energized. 
Most of my friends are summer lovers. They love the beach and the 
100 degree temperatures. (Seriously!) If Bobby and I are blessed with a 
little extra time when summer hits, we are headed to the mountains.

As I sit here writing in my beautiful sunroom that the Lord so 
graciously and generously gifted us, the fall colors are evident all 
around me. Beautiful autumn sun covers the backyard and a perfect 
breeze swirls with those fall leaves. My heart is filled with gratitude for 
God’s kindness. Some days it seems he is smiling more on my summer 
loving friends and some days on us autumn loving souls. The truth is, 
however, that He expresses His kindness to each of us everyday, even 
when we are unaware or don’t feel like He is.

While I love the majestic mountains, I do acknowledge that God 
speaks powerfully to me through the waves in the ocean. (As long 
as I am situated on the beach and not in the midst of the waves). 
My favorite time on the beach is early in the morning and late in the 
evening listening to the waves and enjoying the summer breeze. How 
blessed we are to have a creator who gave us a therapeutic creation to 
enjoy. I am thus reminded on this day that my heart should be filled with 
thankfulness every day, not just on my perfect day or when I am in my 
perfect space

Personal Reflection
Oh come, let us sing to the Lord; let us make a joyful noise 

to the rock of our salvation! Let us come into his presence with 
thanksgiving; let us make a joyful noise to him with songs of 
praise! For the Lord is a great God, and a great King above all 
gods.  In his hand are the depths of the earth; the heights of the 
mountains are his also. The sea is his, for he made it, and his 
hands formed the dry land. Oh come, let us worship and bow 
down; let us kneel before the Lord, our Maker! For he is our God, 
and we are the people of his pasture and the sheep of his hand.

- Psalm 95:1-7

baptistchildrensvillage.com • 601.952.2422

YEAR-END
Giving Reminder

The children and staff at your 
Baptist Children’s Village 

wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

The support from ministry partners like you during the holiday
season helps us continue to share the Gospel of Christ with the
children and families in our care.

As you make your year-end giving plans, please consider a gift
to The Baptist Children’s Village. Gifts of appreciated assets
such as stocks, mutual funds, and bonds are other gift options
and a good way to take advantage of certain tax savings.

If you have any questions about your year-end 
giving plans, please contact Tim McWilliams, 
Director of Partner Ministries, at 601.952.2422.

IMPORTANT! Always consult with your personal 
tax attorney or CPA when considering a 
donation to the BCV other than cash or check. 
This material presented is intended for 
informational purposes only.

Remember, all donations to be counted 
on your 2023 income tax must be 
postmarked on or before Saturday, 
December 31st .

Chrystelle Thames

Director of Communications



P.O. BOX 27
CLINTON, MS 39060-0027

JOIN OUR TEAM
WE ARE LOOKING FOR . . .

APPLY 
601.952.2422

KRIKARD@BCVMS.COM
P O BOX 27 . CLINTON MS 39060

Excellent Salary 
100% Paid Medical Benefits 
Mental Health Coverage 
Life Insurance & Retirement Plan

BENEFITS
CAMPUS DIRECTOR . CASE MANAGER . HOUSEPARENTS

Commissioned as MBCB Missionary
Housing, Utilities, Food and Transportation Provided While on Duty
Off-Duty Housing Available
14 Days on & 7 Days Off

ADDITIONAL HOUSEPARENT BENEFITS

baptistchildrensvillage.com


